
SOUTHEASTERN 
CAMPUS BULLETIN OFFICE OF 

STUDENT AFFAIRS 

February 2-6, 1987 

Tuesday, February 3 

10:00 AM 

4:00 PM 

6:30 PM 

7:00 PM 

Wednesday, February 4 

10:00 AM 

Thursday, February 5 

7:00 AM 

10: 0 0 AM 

XIV, 19 

Chapel: Dr. Marion Lark, Pastor of First Baptist 
Church Henderson, NC. 

Seniors Workshop: (Re-scheduled) Session I -
Finding My Ministering Place. Adams Aud. 

Seniors Workshop: Session II. Adams Aud. 

Myers Briggs Workshop. Ledford multi-purpose room. 

Chapel: Hymn Sing. Professor James Good. 

South Carolina Club Breakfast in the cafeteria. 

Chapel: D ph Bethea, District Superintendent 
United Met ~Ist Church. 

Dinner. W- United Methodist Church. (See notice) 
- f-

6:00 PM 

7:00 PM 
;,,!fi I~ 

Student [~d vespers: Caleb Oladipo, speaker. Libby 
Mullinix and Ladd Oyewa, music. 

/ 

Friday, February 6 

10:00 AM World Mission Fellowship. Ledford Pit. (See notice) 

10: 0 0 AM Chaplain's Fellowship. Bethea room, Appleby. 
Interested students are invited. 

;.--

10:00 AM Co e~~ative Evangelical Fellowship invites you to 
dia~~ue' ,ith Judge Paul Pressler, member of SBC 
Exec4tr've Commission. Appleby Chapel. 

! /~_:-~I 
NOTICES 'i ,, I 

I - I 
GEORGIA BAPTISTS: The GJotgia Baptist Foundation provides a small 

scholarship for entering students during their first 
two semesters at Southeast~rr1;. ·• If you entered this spring and you are, (1) a 
Georgia resident, (2) fulltime ,student and, (3) endorsed by a Georgia Baptist 
church, you may qualify. Applications are available in the Student Affairs 
office, Ledford, and will be accepted through Friday, February 6. 

GEORGIA SUMMER 
MUSIC WORKER: 

Ms. Thomasene Owensby, Associate in the Georgia 
Baptist Convention Dept. of Church Music, will be on 
campus Monday, February 9 to interview persons 

interested in serving in the Georgia Summer Music Worker program. Call Mary 
Stephens at Ext. 298 to schedule an interview. Interviews will be held in 
Conference Room A - Broyhill. 

NEW STUDENTS: If you would like for your parents and/or your home 

Lou 

church to receive the OUTLOOK magazine, come by the 
Communications office, Broyhill and pick up a form, or call 556-3101 ext. 270. 
We know you would like for your family and friends to be up-to-date on what is 
happening at Southeastern. 

THANK YOU: I would like to say thank you to the kind person who 
left the monetary gift in my mailbox. Your 

thoughtfulness is deeply appreciated. Yinka Jolaoso. 

(OVER) 



F.o.c.y.s. Fellowship of Christians United in Service are re-
ceiving calls from churches who need help for special 

weekend emphasis. We are in need of several teams for the following programs. 
If you are willing to help or need more information, please contact Darlene 
Barrington (556-5433 - Leave your name and number) or call the FIM office and I 
will get back in touch with you. You and your gifts are needed in these area 
churches: (1) April 3-5: Youth-children programs and Sunday worship service (2-3 
people). (2) April 24-26: Retreat for adults-youth-older children (4 people). 

WORLD MISSION 
FELLOWSHIP: 

Do you have questions concerning missions in Nigeria? 
Why not bring them to the Pit area in the Ledford 
Center on Feb. 6 at 10 a.m. when we present Mission in 

Nigeria by Yinka Jolaoso. 

STUDENT COUNCIL. is in need of an Off Campus Ministry Chairperson. If 
you are interested, please contact Beverly Hardgrove 

556-2635 or leave you name in the Student Affairs office. 

BLOODMOBILE Students are needed to help staff the Bloodmobile 
VOLUNTEERS: which will be on campus Feb 17 from 10 a.m.- 3 p.m. 

Workers are needed for registration, donor room, 
canteen and bag table positions. You may work for any amount of time according 
to your schedule. Sign up in the Student Affairs office, Ledford. 

GRADUATING SENIORS: Paid orders for caps and gowns and graduation 
announcements must be placed in the Book Store by Feb. 

6. Rental costs, including tax, are: A.Div-$15.75 M.Div.-$30.45 D.Min. 
$33.60. Announcements cost .75 each, plus tax. 

INCOME TAX 
PREPARATION: 

Frank Goare, C.P.A. 
CLERGY INCOME GUIDE, 

A seminar on income tax preparation will be held Feb 5 
from 7:00-9:00 p.m., Ledford multi-purpose room. Re-
visions in tax laws will be discussed. Instructor: 

The seminar is free, but you need to purchase ABINGDON 
1987 from the Book Store. 

LEDFORD NOTES: WEDNESDAY NIGHT MOVIE: 9:30 p.m., Ledford. SELF-
DEFENSE FOR WOMEN: A class in self-defense will be 

offered beginning Feb 5, 8:00 p.m. Fee-$2. Class lasts 4 weeks. SEMINAR ON 
HAIR CARE ... will be offered Feb 10, 7:00 p.m. in the multi-purpose room. 
Several volunteers will be given free cuts. Sandy Narron, who has conducted 
these seminars at Meredith and other area colleges, is the instructor. Both men 
and women invited to the free seminar. MOMMY AND ME: For Mom's staying at home 
with their pre-schoolers, come join us in the Ledford multi-purpose room Mon., 
Feb 2 from 9:30-11:30 a.m. for exercising and socializing with your little ones 
and getting acquainted with other Moms and Tots. 

SUMMER POSITIONS: Tim Turner, N.C. Baptist Assembly, Caswell will be on 
campus Feb 4 to interview for staff positions. Sign 

up and get applications from FIM receptionist. 

CAMPUS MINISTRY 
INTERNSHIPS: 

and sign up time. 

State Directors of Campus Ministry will be on campus 
to interview for interns for GA, N.C., Maryland, and 
VA Feb. 19-20. See FIM receptionist for applications 

Details on exact locations will be available later. 

UNITED METHODIST Representatives from N.C. Conference of United 
CONFERENCE: Methodist Church will be on campus Thurs., Feb 5 to 

talk with people interested in learning about ordained 
ministry within this conference. Contact FIM office for more information. 
Also, on that evening, W-F United Methodist Church will host a dinner for Bishop 
C.P. Minnick, District Superintendents, United Methodist students at 
Southeastern and other interested persons. Call Doris Davis (556-6111 from 9:00 
a.m.-1:00 p.m.) for dinner invitations. After 1 p.m. call 556-5108. 

SOUTHERN BAPTIST summer inter-term course, H 2143s-SBC - St. Louis, 
CONVENTION: June 14-18 taught by Dr. Glenn Miller. Go by the 

Business office and pay the $150 deposit now. For 
more information, contact Dr. Miller. 

KEESEE DEADLINE: The deadline for submitting Keesee applications for 
1987-88 school year is March 1, 1987. No applications 

will be accepted after this date. 
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